
Alafaya Woods HOA would like to insure that this year’s Halloween 

Trick or Treat festivities are not only fun for the entire family but 

also safe for all. 

Please remember to socially distance (when outside of your family unit) & wear masks. 

We will be posting on our website addresses of “Candy Hot Spots” and also those with “EERIE & 

AWESOME” decorations!  

Simply fill out the form below, tell us whether you are a “Candy Hot Spot”, an “Eerie & 

Awesome Decoration Location” or both. 

 Candy Hot Spot  – street address 

 

 Eerie & Awesome Decoration Location -  street address 

 

We also have a “Tricker Treaters Welcome” and “No Trick or Treaters this Year Please”  signs for you to 

use.  NO porch Light = NO Trick or Treating. 

Please return this completed form to:  arc@alafayawoodshoa.com  by Friday, October 23rd.  We will 

have the published lists on the website the week of October 26. 

Happy Haunting!!!!!!!! 
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